
 

 
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
REGION II 

245 PEACHTREE CENTER AVENUE NE, SUITE 1200 
ATLANTA, GEORGIA  30303-1257 

    November 26, 2012 

EN 47911 
EN 48022  
 
Mr. Robert Van Namen 
Senior Vice President, Uranium Enrichment 
United States Enrichment Corporation  
Two Democracy Center 
6903 Rockledge Drive 
Bethesda, MD 20817 
 
SUBJECT: REPLY TO NRC INTEGRATED INSPECTION REPORT 70-7001/2012-003 AND 

NOTICE OF VIOLATION 
 
Dear Mr. Van Namen: 
 
This letter is in reference to your September 12, 2012 (ML12263A395) letter, which was in reply 
to our NRC Integrated Inspection Report No. 70-7001/2012-003, and Notice of Violation letter, 
dated August 13, 2012 (ML12227A343).  We received and reviewed your response.  We have 
determined that you have adequately identified both the reason for the violation and the 
required corrective actions.  Violation 70-7001/2012-003-01 will remain open until we have 
verified implementation of your corrective actions as part of our future routine resident 
inspection program activities.  
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room (PDR) or from 
the Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC's document system (ADAMS).  
ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at http: //www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html in 
the Public Electronic Reading Room.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact José M. Díaz-Vélez at (404) 997-4736. 
 

Sincerely, 
       
      /RA/ 
      Joselito O. Calle, Chief 

Fuel Facility Inspection Branch 2 
Division of Fuel Facility Inspection 
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cc:  Mike Buckner 

General Manager and Plant Manager 
Paducah Gaseous Diffusion Plant 
United States Enrichment Corporation 
Electronic Mail Distribution 
 
Vernon Shanks 
Manager, Nuclear Regulatory Affairs 
Paducah Gaseous Diffusion Plant 
United States Enrichment Corporation 
Electronic Mail Distribution 
 
Steven R. Penrod 
Vice President, Enrichment Operations 
USEC Inc. 
P.O. Box 628 
Piketon, OH 45661 
 
R. M. DeVault 
Manager 
Regulatory Oversight 
Department of Energy 
Electronic Mail Distribution 

 
G. A. Newtown 
Paducah Site Office 
Department of Energy 
Electronic Mail Distribution 
 
Matthew McKinley, Manager 
Radiation Health Branch 
Cabinet for Health and Family Services 
275 East Main Street 
Mail Stop HS-1CA 
Frankfort, KY 40601-0001 
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Letter to:  Mr. Robert Van Namen from Joselito O. Calle dated June November 26, 2012 
 
SUBJECT:  REPLY TO NRC INTEGRATED INSPECTION REPORT 70-7001/2012-003 AND 

NOTICE OF VIOLATION 
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